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March 30, 2020

A message to our subscribers and all health-care providers

As the world confronts the novel coronavirus (COVID-19), we at UDSmR want to thank our
subscribers and all health-care providers for their efforts to combat this pandemic! The health
and well-being of our subscribers, our staff, and all health-care providers is our highest priority.
As such, our entire staff has been working remotely for the previous two weeks in accordance
with the White House’s guidelines for slowing the spread of the virus, and we are extending this
arrangement through at least April 15. We are actively monitoring the COVID-19 updates from
the World Health Organization, the US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, and the
White House Task Force, and we will continue to update you as circumstances change.
 
We know you are all dealing with a lot of uncertainty, and we want to ensure you that we are
here to help. We have reached out to CMS, we will continue to monitor their activities and
announcements related to this situation, and we will update you as needed.
 
All of this is directed at ensuring that you, our subscribers, can continue to function, access our
products and services, and succeed. If you have any questions, please contact your
representative at UDSmR.
 
Thanks,
UDSmR’s Executive Committee

White House coronavirus guidelines
https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/03.16.20_coronavirus-
guidance_8.5x11_315PM.pdf
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